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Secretary Gray Commemorates 2024 Constitution Day with 
Sweetwater County Students 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – In commemoration of the 237th anniversary of the signing of the 
United States Constitution, Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray presented to students of all 
ages in Green River and Rock Springs on the history of the Constitutional Convention, and the 
importance of the United States Constitution’s signing on 
September 17, 1787. Secretary Gray was also able to provide a 
history of the Wyoming Constitutional Convention and the 
importance of its signing as well, providing students with both 
U.S. and Wyoming Constitutions purchased by private donors. 
The Wyoming Secretary of State publishes the Wyoming 
Constitution. 2024 marked the second year Secretary Gray was 
invited to speak to students in Sweetwater County. 

“It is so important that our students understand and 
appreciate the history, meaning, and importance of both the 
United States and Wyoming Constitutions,” Secretary Gray 
noted. “For the second year now, I have had the wonderful 
opportunity to speak with students in Sweetwater County on the 
importance of the United States and Wyoming Constitutions. I 
am also grateful for their excellent questions, which fills me with hope for our republic. Again, a 
special thank you to Moms for Liberty of Sweetwater County and the Sweetwater County school 
system to organize these events.” 
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